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Committee members: 

When is enough, enough?  This bill HB 2025 increases our cost of living enormously. 

This bill takes more from the hard working taxpaying Oregonians that make the state 

work economically. We have been taxed and regulated to death in Oregon. STOP IT 

NOW! 

We have seen how ODOT has lost billions of our dollars and no one is held 

accountable. We see money given away to non taxpayers daily. (Illegals, various 

homeless and of course drug users). When does it stop? Accountability in Oregon 

government is gone. Past time to stop the madness in spending and "progressive" 

plans to  promote social programs and behavior by your surfs known otherwise as 

taxpaying citizens.  VOTE NO on this bill! 


